
 
 

 

 

 

The Ladies Auxiliary was formed in 2004 to assist the Texas Society of the Sons of the American Revolution in 

furthering their mission and goals.   We meet during the TXSSAR Annual Meeting and BOMs.      The 

LATXSSAR has been of assistance in raising money for the Youth Programs when the available funds from the 

Patriot Fund were not enough to meet needs.   We also purchased a table for the TXSSAR society in the 

National Headquarters’ new Library.   But the best and most wonderful thing is that we can make friends within 

the SAR wives’ community.  Many women only attend a meeting when the SAR meets in their region,  but 

have remained members for life, others travel to meetings with their husbands.   The ladies have a hospitality 

room at the meetings and usually have a field trip planned to a place of local interest.    Some of our fundraising 

projects include, three quilts, a Gucci scarf, and silver.   The current project is gorgeous stained glass.  We have 

made lap quilts for veterans and helped furnish a new home for women veterans.  We would be so pleased to 

have SAR chapter ladies join our membership.    

  

 

   

  


